Quail Hollow Elementary - School Community Council Minutes

March 12, 2014

Members Present: Denis Lyons (principal), Kelly Norris, Cheryl Simmons, Robert Crockett and Pat Passey
(teacher rep). Rene Hunter (newly appointed member)

* Approval of February 2014 SCC minutes: Rob Crockett moved to approve, Pat Passey seconded the
motion.

e Parent member Paul Cardall has resigned from the School Community Council. The SCC bylaws
allow members to appoint new parent members to fill vacated seats. Dr. Rene Hunter was
approved by the council as a new member. Pat Passey moved to make the member change and
Cheryl Simmons seconded the motion.

* Mr. Lyons reviewed the current school improvement plan.
* Mr. Lyons presented next year’s Continuous School Improvement Plan (CSIP) and Land Trust
plans. Rob Crockett moved to approve the plan and Rene Hunter seconded the motion. Six

members voted in favor, one member absent. All members present signed off on the plan.

* Next SCC meeting April 9t 2014



